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It’s business as usual in America, the dislike and distrust machine is cranking out more 
of us every day. Have you heard of the new vote by mail program coming to Illinois? 
Some are attempting to make a partisan issue out of it. People like me are thankful for 
the privilege and convenience of being able to vote from home. It is especially 
convenient to those of us who have a physical or health challenge. In general, what is 
new is, you will be receiving a ballot application at the beginning of August. Before, 
you had to contact your County Clerk and they would mail you one. It was called an 
absentee ballot. Chase Wilhelm, my military friend, when asked about mail-in ballots 
said, “It works for my brothers and sisters at arms”. I really see no downside to having 
privilege and convenience when it comes to voting. All my friends are serious about 
getting to vote. We all have the same health issues. I am on the right side of history in 
defending voting by mail.

James Goltz

Bunker Hill
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